
Retention of Medicines Policy in DG
Health a Victory for Public Health
Advocates

AMSTERDAM—Health Action International (HAI) Europe welcomes the announcement by
European Commission president-elect, Jean-Claude Juncker, that health units D5 (medicinal
products–authorisations, European Medicines Agency) and D6 (medicinal products–quality,
safety and efficacy) will remain in their rightful place at the Directorate General (DG) for
Health.

Read more…

http://haiweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/Retention-of-Medicines-Policy-in-DG-Health-a-Victory-for-Public-Health-Advocates-2014.pdf

